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Upcoming Event 
Beyond the Plate: A Symposium of Food, Writing, and Community 

With Chef and Restaurateur Barbara Lynch 
Joined by local presenters including: Liam Luttrell-Rowland, Molly & Amy Costa, 
Peter Staaterman, Drew Locke, Nicole Cormier, Michael Ceraldi & Kim Shkapich 

	
 

  

	

June 8 at Edgewood Farm 
 
Join us for a captivating gathering of 
food and conversation at Truro 
Center for the Arts' Edgewood 
Farm. Our second food symposium 
will bring together renowned chefs 
and food writers, as well as farmers 
and local food advocates to 
celebrate all things food and to 
consider our complex relationship 
with it. 
 
The Event will culminate in a farm to 
table dinner at CERALDI in 
Wellfleet. 
**Limited seats available for dinner, reserve 
today! 
 
For more information, and to purchase 
tickets, visit us online: 
https://www.castlehill.org/special-
events/food-symposium 

 

	
	
Interested in taking a workshop at Castle Hill this season but can’t fit it into your 
budget?  Don’t let cost get in the way of creativity! Scholarship applications for 
Outer Cape residents are available online!  CLICK HERE to read all about the 
different awards and to find the downloadable application.  
Kids’ scholarship opportunities coming soon too!  Take a look at all our KIDS 
PROGRAMS have to offer, and ask your school’s art teacher for more 
information.  


